
February 22, 2012 

 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

330 Fair Lane 

Placerville, CA 95667 

 

Dear Board Members: 

 

Subject: Resolutions Changing the Names of County Roads 

 

Recommendation:  Introduce the attached Resolutions changing the names of County 

roads Weststar Lane to Via Treviso and a portion of Life Way to Morel Way. 

 

Reason for Recommendation:  The current owner of the lots on Weststar Lane is 

requesting a name change to Via Treviso that compliments the marketing name for the 

project, which is “Treviso at Ridgeview”. Currently, there are no affected homeowners. 

 

The current owner of the majority of the lots on Life Way in the Long View Estates 

Subdivision is requesting a name change to Morel Way. The street name of Morel Way 

fits better with the other road names in the subdivision. Additionally, the name change 

will differentiate those lots with the lots in the Christian Life Manor subdivision that are 

also on Life Way. Each subdivision gains access from Missouri Flat Road from a 

separate entrance. The applicant states there are currently two new homeowners who are 

aware of the name change.  

 

Fiscal Impact: None 

 

Action to be Taken Following Approval: Certificates of Corrections shall be submitted 

to the County Surveyor for recording, correcting the street names on the affected 

subdivision maps. The owners of the projects shall install the appropriate street signs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel S. Russell 

County Surveyor 

 

DSR/ka 

Attachments  


